Fort Edmonton Foundation 
Board of Directors Meeting 21 02 16
Capital Campaign Cabinet Report – C. Tiedemann, Co-Chair

The Capital Campaign Cabinet (CCC) met on Thursday, February 11, 2021.  Key outcomes of that meeting included:
· Review of the prospect list, each CCC member is volunteering to engage 3 to 5 prospects with support from the FEF administration.
· Dub Architects have completed the Train Station Concept Study, including associated outdoor features.  The Class D (+/- 50%) cost estimate is just under $2 M (excluding mechanical upgrades of approximately $720 K).  FEF and Rotary participated in the reviews of the study and are satisfied with the conceptual layout of the propose building upgrades.  There was discussion on how the history of the railway in north-central Alberta might be integrated into the building and outdoor features.  Renée Williams indicated FEMCO was open to exploring options to integrate the “living history elements of the railway in Alberta” into the Train Station upgrades and will continue to work with the FEF to find an appropriate solution.
· Andrew Otway noted that the University of Alberta has stated that the four Ring Houses on campus located near the Faculty Club have become problematic to maintain and do not fit into the future development plans of the campus.  He indicated that at least one of the Ring Houses should be “saved” and moved to Fort Edmonton Park.  FEMCO leadership will review this opportunity and provide their decision back to FEF Administration.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting is set for Thursday, March 18, 2021 at 16:00 hrs.  
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